

7 May 2019

Our Ref : HP7560

Dear Parents/Guardians 

I am delighted to inform you that Class 1CM will be representing Hardwick Primary School in a Fundamentals Festival being held at Derbyshire Tennis Centre on Wednesday 15th May 2019.

The children will walk to the event; we will be leaving Hardwick at approximately 12.15 pm and will return to school at approximately 3.15 pm.  

The children will have lunch in school before they leave.

Please be aware that your child will not be allowed to go home for lunch on this day, if they normally do so, as we will be leaving school at 12.15 pm.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As we will be walking please ensure your child has a warm waterproof coat with them in case of rain, if it is a hot day, please ensure they have a sun hat and sun screen.  Please also ensure your child has their PE kit in school and brings a water bottle with a drink in. 

Please complete and return the slip below, before Friday 10th May.

We are all looking forward to the event.

Yours sincerely


Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
TO:  Class Teacher

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: 1CM

I understand my child will be taking part in a Fundamentals Festival being held at Derbyshire Tennis Centre on Wednesday 15th May 2019.  I will ensure my child has their PE kit in school and will provide them with a water bottle with a drink in.


Signed: _____________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)  Date: ______

